
 

 

LEADING EDGE—MAY 2019 



 

 
Thank you to our Closing Retreat Underwriters: Johnson Memorial Health & Johnson County REMC 

Signature Program                      

Closing Retreat 



Class of 2018 

Congratulations!  

  

 

LJC Thanks Retiring 

Board Members 

LJC would like to thank Dan 

Catlin (‘12) and Lisa Jones 

(‘12) for their service as Board 

of Trustee members. Both Dan 

and Lisa served two, three-

year terms.  

Dan was instrumental in              

leading updates to the LJC              

by-laws. He also served on the 

Pubic Relations and Alumni 

Relations committees. Lisa 

served as the chair for the 

Alumni Relations committee,                     

ensuring great events for all 

our alumni. They will be 

missed!  

LJC Welcomes New 

Board Members 

LJC would like to congratulate 

and welcome new board of 

trustees members,               

Amanda Conklin (‘18) and 

Geoff Zentz (‘18).  

Amanda works as the                 

Associate Director of               

Academic and Membership 

Affairs at the NCAA. Geoff 

works as the Chief                  

Happiness Officer with One 

Click.  

We are excited to welcome 

both of these great leaders to 

the LJC board!  

Best Class Ever                 

Distinction Awarded  

For the first time in LJC                

history, there was a two-way 

tie for “Best Class Ever,” with 

two years of classes giving at 

100%. 

Congratulations to the Class 

of 2007 and the Class of 2014 

for earning the coveted title. 

Together with the other  

faithful donors, LJC was able 

to meet our fundraising goals 

for the 17th year in a row with 

38% alumni giving.                        

Additionally, alumni                                    

engagement hit 55.4%.          

Thank you!  



 

  Congratulations to Cameron 

and Katie Stahlhut (’18) on the 

birth of their son, Hudson.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Congratulations to Chad and 

Ashlyn Couch (‘14) on the birth 

of their son, Braxton.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Congratulations to LJC intern, 

Amari Thompson, on her                 

selection as the IHE Symposium 

Chairperson. Great leadership 

Amari!  

 Congratulations to Rick Myers 

(‘14) on his selection as Citizen 

of the Year by the Rotary Club 

of Avon!  

 Congratulation to Adam               

Norman (‘18) on a new position 

as the Assistant Deputy            

Director of the Department of 

Child  Services - Child Support                   

Bureau.  He will also continue 

with his current role as General 

Counsel for IPS-ENERGY USA, 

Inc.  

 Congratulations to Heather 

Dougherty (‘18) on her recent 

promotion with Purdue                  

Extension.  

 Congratulations to Amanda 

Cooper (‘08) on being named 

the Diane Black Servant Leader 

award winner. Great work 

Amanda!  

 

 Congratulations to Brandi                

Terrell (‘10) the Franklin Study 

Connection 2018 Colonel Harry 

Westcott Volunteer of the Year 

recipient. Thank you for your 

service, Brandi!   

 Congratulations to Joey Dunn 

(‘14) who was awarded the             

District Outstanding                 

Agriculture Teacher of the Year! 

  

 

The LJC Staff would 

like to thank everyone 

for a tremendous year! 

As a reminder, the LJC 

offices are closed in 

June and July. We look 

forward to seeing       

everyone in August!           

Be sure to mark your 

calendars for our first 

Alumni Relations event 

at Mallow Run Winery 

on August 18th! Join us 

for wine, snacks and 

Toy Factory! 



 

Power of Innovation 

 

Follow the Yellow Brick Road: Steps to Accountability 

Thank you  

to our  

Event  

Sponsors:  

Thank you to our Event 

Sponsors:  



Franklin Chamber Luncheon 
Thursday, June 14th, 2018 | 11:30 a.m.—1:00 p.m.  

Franklin College | Branigin Room 
101 Branigin Blvd. | Franklin, Indiana 46131 

RSVP HERE 

 

 

 

Women Leaders 
Thursday, June 7th, 2018 | 7:30 a.m.—10:00 a.m.  

Valle Vista Golf & Conference Center  
755 East Main Street  | Greenwood, IN 46143 

RSVP HERE 

Travel back in time to the mid-1800s to explore                   

pioneer life on the Indiana prairie. Enjoy                            

traditional crafts, games, live entertainment and 

more at this event that's sure to be fun for the whole 

family. Events include:  

- Watch a blacksmith at work 

- Learn all about quilting and spinning 

- Try your hand at pioneer chores and food production                   

- Visit the antique farm machinery show 

- Experience Native American arts and crafts 

- Listen to storytellers and reenactors 

- Enter our homemade pie contest - just like grandma 

used to bake 

- Take a walk on our trail and enjoy a pioneer-themed 

StoryWalk 

No RSVP necessary, but DO tell your friends about 

this FREE event!  

https://asoft11176.accrisoft.com/franklincoc/events/2018/06/14/chamber-events/june-chamber-luncheon/
http://www.franklincoc.org/D:/Users/ktaylor/Documents/Custom Office Templates
http://www.greenwoodchamber.com/events/Women-Leaders-Workshop-2797/details


Join fellow citizens on Monday, May 27th for The Memorial Day Mile. This 1 Mile 

men’s and women’s run/walk in Franklin, Indiana is designed to connect                        

thankful citizens with Memorial Day observance. 

The event helps participants remember and honor those who have served and 

those who made the ultimate sacrifice for our freedom.   Registration times vary 

for the different races and the event concludes with a Memorial Service on the 

courthouse lawn. Click here to register!  

The annual Strawberries on the Square will be held on Friday, May 25, from 

11AM UNTIL Sold Out. Kick off summer with fresh strawberries, cake, ice cream 

and whipped cream with a bottle of water for only $5.00! Strawberries will be 

sold on the Courthouse Lawn. A complete list of events can also be found here.  

Grab your friends and family and join Franklin Rotary Club at Pedal for a         

Purpose, a family-friendly bike ride benefiting the new all-inclusive                      

playground at Blue Heron Park. The ride begins on Saturday, June 16th at 

Needham Elementary School anytime between 9 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. Enjoy a 

bike ride/scavenger hunt through downtown Franklin on the Greenway Trail. 

Selfie stations are outlined around the path and participants are encouraged 

to  document their ride for the opportunity to win a family fun pack!  

Register here!  

Johnson County Community Events 

Bridges Alliance of Johnson County will host a poverty simulation on Sunday, June 3 

from 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at Franklin Community High School, Performing Arts 

Entrance. Free to attend.  

Poverty is a reality for many individuals and families. A Poverty Simulation is an              

interactive immersion experience that bridges the gap from misconception to                     

understanding. Bridges Alliance of Johnson County is a collaboration effort of                   

businesses, agencies, churches, and individual residents of Johnson County to end 

poverty by providing proven tools, resources, support, and relationships to foster 

stability and independence. 

 

 

https://memorialdaymile.org/
https://www.facebook.com/events/944322902407764/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1800124776717113/


 

 

Johnson County Community Events  

Ninth Annual Ann Daugherty 

Symposium 

June 6, 2018  

Join Tara Treatment Center for a 

day of learning about the science of 

addiction, treatment and recovery.  

Topics include: 

 Contemporary Gestalt Therapy 

 The Role of Medicine in                           

Addiction Treatment 

 The Opioid Epidemic and Our 

Part  

 The Soul’s Search for Meaning—

Spirituality in Treatment 

 

The event will be held on the  

Franklin College campus.                       

Registration fee is $80 per person. 

For more information or to register, 

click here. 

 

 9th Annual Give Back Gals 

Golf Outing  

Ladies dust off your golf clubs 

and join us for the 9th annual 

Give Back Gals Golf Outing on 

Wednesday, June 6, 2018 at  

Hickory Stick Golf Club.  

Give Back Gals Golf Outing is a 

unique ladies outing supporting 

great causes in our community! 

This outing is designed for 

fun! No golf experience is               

necessary, but prizes are                   

awarded for Individual Cutest 

Golf Outfit, Best Team Themed 

Outfits, Most Team Spirit and 

Best Decorated Golf Cart.  

For more information, click here 

or contact Kim Minton at                

317-738-2213 or kimm@jccf.org. 

 7th Annual Joey Proctor Charity Golf Scramble Set for August 6, 2018 

 

Grab your golf clubs for a great charity golf event raising funds for the Joey Proctor Scholarship. The 
scholarship honors Sgt. Joseph Proctor who was killed in the line of duty on May 3, 2006. When a 
dump truck packed with explosives charged the strong point and breached the wall, Sgt. Proctor 
stopped the truck before it reached the barracks area when dozens sleep. This scholarship is awarded to 
a Whiteland Community High School Senior.  

The event will be held at Valle Vista Golf Club. Check-in from 11:30 a.m.—12:30 p.m. with a shotgun 
start at 1:00 p.m.  

To register or sponsor this event, click here!  

LJC Project Group Hosts        

Oh Snap! Healthy Choices, 

Easy Choices at Franklin 

Farmers Market  

Come and discover how your             

family can make healthy choices an 

easy choice through an interactive 

family fun walk at the Franklin 

Farmers Market on June 16th.  

The event will be held from             

8 a.m.—12:00 p.m. Participants 

will have an opportunity to pick up 

an Oh, SNAP passport at the                

registration table. When all the 

booths are visited, passports may 

be turned in to be entered to win a 

grand prize. The first 250                    

participants to complete a                 

passport will also receive a free        

t-shirt!  

https://www.taratreatmentcenter.org/
https://www.jccf.org/give-back-gals-golf-outing-2018
https://www.facebook.com/events/394713800956369/?active_tab=discussion




FRANKLIN COLLEGE AND JOHNSON MEMORIAL HEALTH ANNOUNCE COLLABORATION, CREATING  

FRANKLIN COLLEGE GRADUATE HEALTH SCIENCE CENTER 

As part of a community partnership, Franklin College and Johnson Memorial Health (JMH) announce the        

establishment of the Franklin College Graduate Health Science Center, the new home to Franklin College’s 

Master of Science in Athletic Training program, as well as its forthcoming Master of Science in Physician            

Assistant Studies program. 

“Franklin College is very pleased with this partnership,” said President Thomas J. Minar. “It allows the college 

to provide a state-of-the-art health-teaching facility for our graduate programs while also allowing Johnson 

Memorial Health a creative way to utilize vacated professional space. It is not only beneficial to the college 

and the hospital, but to the city of Franklin, as well.” 

“This is a win-win for JMH and Franklin College,” said Larry Heydon, President/CEO of Johnson Memorial 

Health. “We are happy to provide this space for Franklin College to train future health care professionals and 

look forward to benefiting from the talent they will produce.” 

Congratulations to both Franklin College and Johnson Memorial Health!  

 


